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March 24, 2022 
 
The Honorable City Council 
One Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Second Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 
 
Dear President Bas and members of the City Council:  
 
Pursuant to City Charter Section 601, the Mayor has reappointed the following person as member of the 
following board or commission, subject to City Council confirmation:  
 
Sugar Sweetened Beverages Community Advisory Board 
 
 Nile Taylor to the Sugar-Sweetened Beverage Tax Community Advisory Board as a parent of current 

students of Oakland Unified School District (“OUSD”), to serve a three-year term beginning on June 
15, 2020 and ending on June 14, 2023, filling the seat previously held by Laurie Lawson.  

  
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Libby Schaaf  
Mayor  

 

Letter of Appointment 


